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Happy Half Term!

We hope that all our families have a lovely rest over the half term holidays.

The children today have had a fantastic day learning about the Jubilee and celebrating
together. We would like to thank all the parents who attended the school Flash Mob dance.
The children really enjoyed it. We would also like to thank Mrs Lakhani for the amazing job

she did teaching the whole school the dance in 2 hours!

The school will be uploading pictures and a video of the days event over the next week, but
here are just a few pictures from the 'Street Party’ big lunch we had all together,
everyone eating the Winners Cake and dance rehearsals.

Every child also should have brought home a souvenir book about the Queen and a flag! The
day was summed up by a child who told me, "This is the best day every!”







